
              

              

              

     

 

17/09/21 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We have been made aware of two confirmed cases of COVID 19 among our student cohort. 

Both of these cases are within the one household. 

We have been in contact with the HSE earlier in the week and they informed us that no 

further action is required. 

We made contact once again with the HSE yesterday, Thursday 16th September, once we 

were informed of the second confirmed case. 

As of today Friday 17th September 11.00am, we are being advised by the HSE that there is 

no need to start contact tracing within our school or school transport due to the time span 

between when these students were tested and when they were last in contact with other 

members of the school community. 

I will be making contact once again with the HSE today if we are made aware of further 

cases within our school.  

I remind you to keep your child at home if they have any symptoms of COVID 19 and to 

make contact with your family GP. In the event that your child tests positive for COVID 19, 

please inform the school.  

If the school is informed of a confirmed case of COVID19, it will be dealt with in 

confidentiality, however we are obliged to inform the HSE School Helpline for contact 

tracing purposes. 

Any updates will be posted on our school website and a link sent to all parents. 

Once again, thank you for your support in keeping our school open to our students and 

staff. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

_________________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal             


